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northwestern University, 
Dental School, 

Chicago.I11.

February 20th,1924.

Dr. A. W. Tliornt on, D ean,
McGill Univ.Faculty of Dentistry, 

Montreal, Canada.

Dear Doctor, Thornton,

We have definitely decided to give a dinner for 
Mrs .Montgomery Ward on Saturday evening, March 8 th and 
we wish to put you on the programme for a ten-minute talk,

Mrs.Ward naturally knows very little about the 
development of dental education or of the men who have 
been the most earnest laborers in this field. It has 
been suggested, therefore, that we should endeavor at 
this dinner to give her some idea of the men responsible 
for the development of our School, and also a look into 
our possible future.

While the detail of the programme has not yet been 
worked out, it has been suggested that you speak especially 
of ,y father's work, his influence in this School, and 
upon dental education in general. I hope that this will 
be agreeable to you, and will talk matters over with you 
more in detail after you arrive in Chicago. If I do not 
hear from you promptly, I will know that we may place 
your name ofl the programme.

Anticipating the pleasure of seeing you soon,
I am,

Very truly yours,

(signed) ARTHUR D.BLACK,
Dean.
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